
Cable TV Committee 

Aug 3, 2016, 5:30 – 6:10 
 

Present:  Larry Brooks, Joe Stoops, Robert Reisner, Steve Rubsam, Wes Duncan (NewWave), Carl Baker, 
Rosie York, Shannon Woodard, Scott Bloomberg, Melissa Brooks, Raymond Reynolds 

Wes Duncan from NewWave was present to discuss extending the contract that NewWave has with the 
City of Newton which is set to expire in July of 2019. 

 

Raymond Reynolds, Electric Dept., discussed problems with phone and internet when the phones are 
down with 911 calls.  Rosie, City Clerk, has problem with phone service.  Melissa has problems, also.  
Noise is caused by loose connector at times.   

Also discussed moving of lines (cable) because of streetscape.   

The contract will be on the agenda of the next council meeting. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:10 PM. 

 

Larry Brooks, Chairman 


